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Wall demolition and rebuild  
 
During the upcoming April school holidays, the Department of Education’s Asset Management Unit 
will rebuild the retaining wall at Neutral Bay Public School adjacent to 169 to 173 Ben Boyd Road. 
 
This work will start with a secure work zone set up around the wall on Monday 3 April 2023. The 
demolition of the wall will start shortly after. The rebuild of the wall will continue until Friday 28 
April 2023, weather permitting.  
 
This work will take place between 7 am and 5 pm from Monday to Saturday. No work will take place 
on a Sunday or a public holiday. 
 
The work is not anticipated to be overly noisy, and care will be taken to ensure the work is 
completed safely and efficiently. 
 
School Infrastructure NSW apologies for any inconvenience this work may cause nearby 
neighbours. 
  
If parents, carers or residents have questions or concerns about these works, please contact School 
Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482 651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.  
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